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Review for Change of Placement 

As a part of the scheduling and registration process at Maryville Junior High School, teachers are 

required to make recommendations for student placement in many of our courses.  Teacher 

recommendations are based upon the observed performance of each student.  Teachers are not to 

recommend a student for a course if they feel the student in question does not have a reasonable 

opportunity for success.  The examination of past teacher recommendations indicates a very high 

degree of accuracy resulting in appropriate student placement. 

 

It is our understanding of the following: 

Your student: _____________________________________________________  Grade: _______  

Received a recommendation for: ____________________________________________________ 

You would like for your student to be in: ______________________________________________  

 

Please acknowledge with your signature below that this change would be made without a teacher 

recommendation.  Your signature below indicates that you understand the school’s recommendation 

policy and that you will accept responsibility for the placement indicated above.  Based upon your 

student’s past performance, the school staff does not consider this course to be an appropriate 

placement.  Students normally will not be permitted to return to the recommended course after this 

change has been made. 

 

 

______________________________________________                            ___________________ 

School Counselor’s Signature      Date 

 

 

______________________________________________  ___________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Signature      Date 

 

 


